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Tuesday, 02 April 2024
Dear Esteemed Parents,
We hope this message finds you well and filled with excitement.
With the dawn of a new academic session upon us, we are delighted to extend our greetings to all the
stakeholders. As we prepare to embark on a new journey of academics together, with the commencement of
the new school session, we are thrilled with enthusiasm and filled with a renewed sense of purpose to warmly
welcome all our students back into the classrooms.
At DAV Anpara, we believe that every child is a unique individual with limitless potential waiting to be
unleashed. Our dedicated team of educators is committed to nurture and empower each student to thrive
academically, socially, and emotionally. As we Enter upon this new session, our focus remains steadfast on
fostering a supportive and inclusive learning environment where every child feels valued, challenged, and
inspired to reach for the stars.
While the road ahead may present its share of challenges, we are steadfast in our commitment to navigate this
journey together with resilience, compassion, and unwavering determination. We extend our gratitude for your
continued trust and support as we embark on this transformative voyage of learning and growth.
On this poised occasion, let us hugthe opportunities for growth, learning, and connection that the new school
session brings. We are confident that with your support, our collective efforts will lead to a successful and
memorable academic year for all.
Communication is key in our partnership with you, and we encourage an open dialogue. Please do not hesitate
to reach out to us with any questions, concerns, or feedback you may have. Together, we can work towards the
common goal of ensuring a fulfilling and enriching educational experience for your child.
Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education. We look forward to a wonderful year ahead filled with

exploration, and achievement.

With Best Wishes.
Team DAV PS Anpara
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